
Abbeyfield Weekly 
Stay informed with updates from Abbeyfield School                   #1 Fri 19th Jan                   
 

Principals 
Message 

Dear Parents & Carers   

Yesterday was a lovely tribute to Mrs. Robinson – our fantastic colleague who is truly 
missed.   It was great to see so many staff and pupils there reiterating what a great teacher 
she was. 

I have been particularly impressed with the start of our next phase of school assessments. 
Pupils have shown excellent attitudes. Outcomes from these will help inform both staff and 
pupils of any core knowledge gaps. We will then teach to fill these gaps. 

We enter that time of year where we encourage Year 11 to finalise applications to join our 
Sixth Form. As you are aware our results in Year 13 are strong with many pupils achieving 
excellent grades and going on to study at a variety of universities or studying through higher 
level apprenticeships. The courses we offer are taught by subject specialists who not only 
know their course well but who deliver strong results. If your child has not yet submitted 
their application then use the following link to submit their application: 

https://forms.office.com/e/WMUtx67UXn   

Please don’t delay as places are filling up rapidly. 

I am looking forwards to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 25th January 
and our Year 9 Options Evening on Thursday 29th February.  A chance for us all to 
meet many of you and discuss both progress and future plans for your child.  

Our Sharp Start to lesson strategy is going well and pupils are commenting that this routine 
is helping them to remember previous knowledge.  

We are currently undertaking a new Reading project with Queen Eleanor Primary school 
where members of our Sixth Form and Year 8 pupils will visit the school to hear children 
read and we will also invite the children to attend Abbeyfield for other literacy 
opportunities. 

I am also looking forward to our upcoming production of Everybody’s Talking About Jamie.  
I have had a sneak peek at rehearsals and it is looking and sounding great.  Please make sure 
you get your tickets for what promises to be a great event.   Please see the poster for more 
information. 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend. 

Social Media You can also see regular updates by following our social media channels too:  
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 abbeyfield_school_npton 
 

 



Abbeyfield Weekly 
Stay informed with updates from Abbeyfield School                   #1 Fri 19th Jan                   
 

 

 

 


